
 

September 6, 2022 

 
About COVID-19 Infection of Our Employee 

 
 

It was discovered that one of the employees working at our hotel are infected with COVID-19 on 

September 6, 2022. 

 

We implemented disinfection and cleaning inside the building immediately, we knew this, and 

already finished. 

 

At our hotel, employees measure body temperature before coming to work, wear mask, wash 

hands and disinfect hands and fingers with alcohol thoroughly to prevent infection.  Despite this, 

we caused guests and various related parties so much concern this time.  We sincerely apologize 

for this. 

 

We place top priority on safety and reassurance of guests and employees and try hard to prevent 

infection spread in cooperation with related institutions.  We cordially ask for your 

understanding and continued patronage. 
 


